Self-Assessment Visit of BS-CE (Bachelor of Civil Engineering):

QEC Lahore Campus conducted Self-Assessment Visit of BS-CE program on 23rd August 2021, Monday. Dr. Ammad Hassan Khan, Professor & Chairman, Department of Transportation Engineering & Management UET Lahore, was invited as an external evaluator. Program team consists of two faculty members from Department of Civil Engineering i.e. Dr. Muhammad Umar, Assistant Professor (Internal AT member) and Engr. Muhammad Umar Khan Niazi, Assistant Professor (Internal AT member). Visit starts with opening meeting of external evaluator with HoD, AT Team and QEC Team. Panel worked on SAR, afterwards infrastructure visit and meeting with faculty members was also part of the visit. Visit was concluded with exit meeting with Director Campus Dr. Hammad Naveed, HoD Department of Civil Engineering Dr. Mubashir Aziz, AT Team and QEC Team. External evaluator presented the findings in the exit meeting. At the end Director campus presented shield to Dr. Ammad and group photo was taken.



Figure 1: Director Campus Dr. Hammad Naveed presenting shield to Dr. Ammad Hassan Khan (external evaluator).



Figure 2: Group photo from left to right: Ms. Bushra Majeed (QEC Officer), Engr. Muhammad Umar Khan Niazi (Assistant Professor) and Program team member, Dr. Muhammad Umar (Assistant Professor) and Program team member, Dr. Muhashir Aziz (HoD Department of Civil Engineering), Dr. Hammad Naveed (Director Campus), Dr Ammad Hassan Khan (Professor & Chairman, Department of Transportation Engineering & Management UET Lahore) and external evaluator, Dr. Javaid Ahmad (Associate Professor) and Mr. Zain Bukhari (Assistant Manager QEC).